
 

 
 

 
 
The READY! for Kindergarten program is designed to help families prepare children with the skills 
needed to start and stay at grade level throughout their school career.  The program empowers 
parents and families as a child’s first and most important teacher.   
 
By supporting the READY! for Kindergarten program in the Sumner School District, you are 
helping plant the seeds for success in school and a lifelong love of learning for a child.   
 
For just $200 you can provide a family with a full year of READY! classes and 
three teaching kits; and $50 purchases one READY! teaching kit. 
 
To make a tax-deductible donation to READY! For Kindergarten, please complete this form.  Your 
check can be made payable to the Sumner/Bonney Lake Education Foundation, referencing 
READY! For Kindergarten on the memo line.  Completed forms and donations may be mailed to: 
 

READY! For Kindergarten 
Sumner School District 
1202 Wood Avenue 
Sumner, WA 98390 
 
Please accept my gift of:  $___________________ 

 
First Name  
Last Name  
Address  
City  
ZIP  
E-mail Address  
Telephone  
Signature  
Date  
 
 
 

Sumner School District 

Yes, I want to make a real 

difference in planting the seeds 

of success for children! 


